

Tuesday 8th June 2021

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher



The Travelling Book Fair Returns!
When? After school on 14<sup>th</sup> June – 18<sup>th</sup> June
Where? School playground

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am delighted to inform you that we will be hosting a book fair from Monday 14<sup>th</sup> to Friday 18<sup>th</sup> June. The book fair will be held on the playground every day after school and is open for all children and parents.

We are so excited to be running the Book Fair again as every book sold helps to earn Rewards that we can spend on free books and resources for our classrooms. Each year, Travelling Books helps to donate more than £9 million worth of free books to schools across the UK and Ireland. As an example, for every £10 that you spend, our school can earn up to £6 back in Rewards to spend to refresh the range of children's books in your child's classroom. Every Book Fair is packed with hundreds of the best children's books for all ages – from award-winners and the newest titles to pocket-money pick-ups and treasured classics. The range includes picture books, early readers, chapter books, books for reluctant readers, older fiction, non-fiction, home learning and lots more.

Due to Covid we ask that you be mindful of others and stay socially distanced when visiting the fair. Similarly to retail shops, we may ask people to wait to browse the books during busy periods, so please be patient whilst we try to keep everyone safe. Equally, as mentioned, the fair will be running all week so feel free to come back another day when we are less busy.

Whilst we will accept cash, we would prefer cashless payments. Parents can pre-buy Book Fair vouchers online, <a href="https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents">https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents</a>, which can be printed and used to pay for the books at the Fair. Alternatively, you can pay using the online payment system <a href="https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/pay">https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/pay</a>.

If you would like to pre-order any books, please find the attached order form and catalogue. This form is editable and can be completed online and sent back to the office, office@barrowhedges.com, or printed and sent in by Friday 18<sup>th</sup> June. Pre-ordered books must be paid for, either online or by Book Fair vouchers, before the order form is returned.

We look forward to seeing you at the Book Fair next week!

Many thanks,

## **Marianne Wilson**

Assistant Headteacher and English Leader



Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA
Telephone 020 8643 4428
office@barrowhedges.com















